
Local Boundary Commission
550 W. 7th Avenue, Suite 1640
Anchorage, AK 99501

Dear Local Boundary Commission Staff & Commissioners:

As a property owner in the City of Dillingham, I support our community through payment of property tax
to the City. The City’s petition to annex a portion of the Nushagak fishing district and establish a fish tax
will expand revenue sources coming into the City. This new source of revenue will help support City
services, infrastructure and facilities without putting increased pressure on property tax owners.

Fishermen from around the world receive many City services while here commercial fishing, it is time for
them to do their fair share when it comes to supporting the infrastructure they rely on for their fishing
operations. I am in support of the City of Dillingham’s annexation petition and the subsequent raw fish
tax.

Sincerely,

PrintedJk

CC’d to:

Address: ‘t

City of Dillingham
Attn: Janice Williams, City Clerk
Box 889, Dillingham, AK 99576
Email: cityclerk@diliinghamak.us

City of Manokotak
Attn: Nancy George, City Administrator
Box 170, Manokotak, AK 99628
Email: panilkuk@yahoo.com


